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1. Purpose of Report 
 

Report Title Author Reasons Stated for 
Urgency 

Responsible 
Committee and Date 
 

Public Health 
savings proposals: 
outcomes of 
consultation 

Exec Director 
Community 
Services; 
Director of 
Public Health 

The report was not 
available for despatch 
on Tuesday 6 
January due to it 
requiring additional 
input prior to 
publication. 

Healthier Communities 
Select Committee 14 
January 2015 

Future of Day Care 
Services 

Exec Director 
Community 
Services 

The report was not 
available for despatch 
on Tuesday 6 
January due to 
finalising the 
implications of the 
paper. 

Healthier Communities 
Select Committee 14 
January 2015 

Savings updates Exec Director 
Community 
Services 

The report was not 
available for despatch 
on Tuesday 6 
January due to it 
requiring additional 
input and clearances 
prior to publication. 

Healthier Communities 
Select Committee 14 
January 2015 

Public Health 
Report 

Executive 
Director for 
Community 
Services, 
Director of 
Public 
Health 

The report was not 
available for despatch 
on Thursday 4 
December because 
additional finance 
and performance 
information was 
required. The report 
could not wait until 
the 

Public Health Working 
Group 15.12.14 



next meeting of the 
Working Group due to 
the short timescale for 
the Group. 

Draft report and 
recommendations 
(Appendix One 
and Additional 
Information) 

Interim 
Overview and 
Scrutiny 
Manager 
(Appendix One) 
and 
Executive 
Director for 
Community 
Services, 
Director of 
Public 
Health 
(Additional 
Information) 
 

The reports were not   
available for 
despatch earlier due 
to a requirement for 
additional input prior 
to publication. The 
reports could not  wait 
because this was the 
last meeting of the 
Working Group, due 
to the Council’s 
savings programme 
timeframes. 

Public Health Working 
Group13.01.15 

Draft report and 
recommendations 
(Appendix Two) 

Executive 
Director 
(Children and 
Young People), 
Head of 
Resources 
(Children and 
Young People), 
Head of 
Commissioning, 
Strategy and 
Performance 
(Children and 
Young People), 
Head of Law 

The report was not   
available for 
despatch earlier due 
to a requirement for 
additional input prior 
to publication. The 
report could not  wait 
because this was the 
last meeting of the 
Working Group, due 
to the Council’s 
savings programme 
timeframes. 

Youth Service Working 
Group 20.01.15 

Modern Roads 
Review – Evidence 
session 
(Supplementary 
Agenda Report) 

Scrutiny 
Manager (Input 
from Living 
Streets & Holy 
Cross School) 

This report was not 
available for the 
original dispatch 
because further 
information was 
required before the 
documents could be 
published. This report 
cannot wait until the 
next meeting 
due to the scheduling 
of the Modern Roads 
Review in the work 
programme. 
 

Sustainable 
Development Select 
Committee - 20th 
January 2015 



Regeneration and 
Asset 
Management 
Division – 
Structural 
Re-organisation 
(Lewisham Future 
Programme – 
2015/16)B 

Director of 
Regeneration 
and Asset 
Management 

This report was not 
available for the 
original dispatch 
because the timing for 
this report 
clashed with the staff 
consultation period for 
the proposed re-
structure. The report 
is urgent 
and cannot wait until 
the next meeting 
because delaying it 
will mean the 
proposed structure, 
if accepted, cannot be 
implemented on time 
to allow the 
necessary savings to 
be made and 
would also impact on 
the delivery of the 
work programme of 
the division. 
Where a report is 
received less than 5 
clear days before the 
date of the meeting at 
which the 
matter is being 
considered, then 
under the Local 
Government Act 1972 
Section 100 (b) (4), 
the Chair of the 
Committee can take 
the matter as a matter 
of urgency if he is 
satisfied that 
there are special 
circumstances 
requiring it to be 
treated as a matter of 
urgency. These 
special circumstances 
have to be specified 
in the minutes of the 
meeting. 

 

 


